
St Luke’s Parish, Frodsham sometimes collects personal information about parishioners.   

All personal information is collected, processed and stored in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations.  This is retained only as necessary and 
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            The Parish of Saint Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
St Luke’s, 61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 

Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 
St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Kate Birkenhead 07827 056044 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.15-5.45 pm 
BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES: Please contact Father James or the secretary Wednesdays or 

Fridays 10am-3pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 9:00am. 

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Wednesdays and Fridays 9:15am, before Mass 

 
Psalter Week I 
Sunday Cycle B 
W/day Cycle II 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 3rd Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm 
Children’s Liturgy 

Enrolment 
Mass 

Confirmation Candidates’ and 
all Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sun 4th Fifth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Margaret Greenwood (RIP) 

11:00am Mass Elizabeth Wynne (RIP, Ann.) 
Mon 5th St Agatha, V, M No Public Mass 

Tues 6th St Paul Miki & 
Companions, Mm 

6:15pm Mass Tom Keegan (RIP) 

Wed 7th Ferial 9:30am Mass Jean Doyle Bryant (RIP, Ann.) 
Thur 8th Ferial No Public Mass 

Fri 9th Ferial 9:30am Mass Anne Sutton (RIP, Ann.) 

Sat 10th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Eileen Kelly (RIP, Ann.) 

Sun 11th Sixth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
World Day of Prayer for the Sick 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

11:00am 
Children’s Liturgy 

Mass Canon Gerard Wharton (RIP, 
Ann.) 

 Please note that there will be NO morning Mass on Thursday this week  

 
WHITE FLOWER APPEAL: This weekend we have a visiting speaker at all our Masses, speaking on behalf of 

the Society for the Protection of Unborn Children. There will be a second collection on behalf of the annual 
White Flower Appeal for SPUC following all our Masses this weekend. 

 

CONFIRMATIONS: Confirmations are scheduled to take place this year in our Local Pastoral Area on 
Thursday, 7th March. After a successful first gathering the course continues on Saturday at 4:30pm, and the 

Saturday evening Mass at St Luke’s on 3rd February will be the Enrolment Mass for the candidates. Please 
keep our young people who are undertaking this Confirmation course in your prayers. 
 

WALK WITH ME LENT 2024: The “Walk With Me” booklets are now available in our church porches. This is 
a “Journey of Prayer for Lent” offering a wonderful opportunity to renew our prayer life. Each booklet costs 

£1.  
 

PRESCHOOL INTEREST: Would you be interested in a preschool place at St Luke’s Catholic Primary School? 
Please complete the survey found through the following link, to indicate possible interest: 
https://forms.gle/kh9fAQZvScpJuc5G9 

 
WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 2024: This year St Luke’s will be hosting the service on Friday, 1st March at 

1:30pm, followed by light refreshments. Thanks to all who attended the planning meeting for the service on 
Friday. 
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“Ask Christ to help you to become happy.” 
(St Paul Miki) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Kathleen Edwards 
Helen Grimes 
Timothy James Cleary 
Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 

Kath Grossmith 
Judith Whim 
Ian Hobson 
Amy Selman 
John Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 
Claire Taylor 
Fabrizio Motta 

Tonnie Woods 
Clare Huxley 
Fr Vincent Kennedy 
Margaret Ross 
Sr Savio 
Fr Bill Fitzgerald 
Canon John Gordon 
Canon Phil Moor, VG 

Tony & Marie Angles 
For all people having 
cancer treatment & others 
currently in hospital 

 
REST IN PEACE: Please pray for the happy repose of the souls of the following: Pauline Hardy, a parishioner 
at St Cuthbert’s, who died on Saturday, 27th January. Pauline’s Requiem Mass will take place at St Thomas 

Becket, Tarporley on Tuesday, 13th February at 10am, followed by cremation at Vale Royal Crematorium at 12 noon; 
Michael O’Connor (the first head of St Nicholas High School), who also died on Saturday, 27th January. His Requiem 

Mass will also be at St Thomas Becket on Friday, 16th February again at 10am; finally Norah Fyldes, a previous 
parishioner at St Cuthbert’s, who died peacefully on Wednesday, 17 January. Norah’s Requiem Mass will take place at 

St Cuthbert’s on Monday, 4th March at 11am. Please keep Pauline, Michael and Norah, and all their families and 
friends in your prayers at this difficult time. May they all rest in peace. 
 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION: If your child is baptised a Catholic, is currently in Year 3 or above, lives in the 
Parish of St Luke’s & St Cuthbert’s, and would like to make their First Forgiveness & First Holy Communion 

this year, please send the following information to the office via email as soon as possible: Name, date & place 

of baptism and date of birth. Parents whose child attends St Luke’s Primary School are asked to send replies to the 
Headteacher. Any other necessary information will be collected at the first meeting, date to be arranged.  

 
DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES 2024: Brochures and booking forms are now available on the 

pilgrimage website www.shrewsburypilgrimage.co.uk or by ringing 07773 324264, or if you are aged 16–22 
please email youth@dioceseofshrewsbury.org for an application form to join the youth section of our 

pilgrimage. This year our pilgrimage dates are: by air, from Friday, 26 July to Thursday, 1 August; by coach, 
from Thursday, 25 July to Friday, 2 August; and for our young people, Wednesday, 24 July to Friday, 2 August. If you 
are a first time pilgrim or a returning pilgrim we look forward to you joining us in Lourdes this year. 

 
WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR SICK: The World Day of Prayer for the Sick falls on Sunday, 11th 

February this year. We would like to encourage and welcome all who are housebound or sick and are 
able to attend the Mass that day if possible. If you know of anyone who would like to come to our 
services please either arrange to bring them, or contact the office by email or phone on Wednesdays 

or Fridays so that arrangements can be made for someone to pick them up.  
 

FOODBANK COLLECTION: Many thanks to you all for your generous contributions to last week’s 
monthly Foodbank collection. A brilliant total of over 237kg was delivered to the two 

foodbanks on your behalf. Your support of those in our local area who are so much in need is, 
as always, very much appreciated. Next month’s collection will take place on 25th February.  

 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION: A recent count of the loose plate offerings came to £1,181.08. The amount raised 
from our second collection for the Priests’ Retirement Fund was £402.95. Thank you for your generous 

donations; your constant generosity is greatly appreciated. If you are making an offering by cheque, please 
make it payable to “St Luke’s Frodsham”. Thank you. 

 
SHREWSBURY LOURDES HOSPITALITY: You are invited by the Lourdes Hospitality to celebrate Mass for 
the Feast of Our Lady of Lourdes, at St Mary's, Crewe CW1 2JP on 10th February at 12 noon. Light 

refreshments will be available after Mass. 
 
Upcoming Events 

Saturday, 10th February 2024  Confirmation Course meeting in St Luke’s Parish Centre, 4:30pm 
Sunday, 11th February 2024  Children’s Liturgy during 11:00am Mass at St Luke’s 
Wednesday, 14th February 2024  Ash Wednesday 
Friday, 23rd February 2024  Family Fast Day 
Weekend 24th/25th February 2024  Foodbank Collection at both churches 
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